Advanced Medical Systems, Inc.

1020 Loncon Road
Cleveland, OH 44110
(216) 892-3270

February 22, 1090

Bruce Bersan, Esq

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11}

799 Roosevelt Road

Clen Ellyn, 1L 60137

Dear Mr., Berson.

As discussed in my January 29, 1990 letter, AMS is very concerned with the
rolume of documents compiled to form its license. As admitted by NRC employees,
it is unusual for a license to contain so many documents. As you are aware, AMS
waited over five |5) years for its license renewal which was not received until
the December, 1983, Prior to that time, AMS had no input from the NRC as to
what types of documents would be utilized as license conditions. Neither were we
provided an opportunity to comment on these documents.

Since the NRC has chosen to make AMS' |sotope Safety Procedures [ISP) license
conditions, it is imperative that the NRC cooperate in assuring that it has the most
current procedures. For instance, Mr. John Madera, who professed to be the
Yexpert" in AMS' license was unaware of the fact that our Emergency Fvacuation

Plan is comained right in Appendix B of the |SP's and was supplied to satisfy
License Condition 15C,

As | stated earlier. AMS is in the process of streamlining and updating its
procedures

| have attempted to elicit some form of cooperation from Region |i) To date,
however, my attempts to work with Region |11 have resulted in further attempts
by them to "find things wrong"'. Additionally. AMS Inspector Wayne Slawinski has
continued Lo contact numerous AMS employees in a vigorous attempt to find a
discrepancy between statements made. |, therefore. 'ack reasonable assurances
that Region |11 has any intention of cooperating in an attempt to clarify AMS'
llcense. Recause of this, | am formally requesting that | receive the commitment
in writing from Region 11| that they will cooperate in this matter

Sincerely,

\.r’_,J‘/'r f f(f‘\. i
SHERRY ). §TEIN
Director of Reégulatory Affairs
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